
 

  MATJHABENG        MUNICIPALITY 
                  

LOCAL 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
  

MASIMONG SPATIAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK 
 

The Masimong Spatial Development Framework plan, which gives direction to the future spatial structuring of the 
Bronville, Hani Park and Masimong sub-region has now been finalised. 
  
Copies of the document will be available to communities for inspection and public comments at the following locations: 

 Welkom Library 

 Bronville Library 

 Thabong Library 

Any comments can be submitted in writing before or on 5 July 2013 and must be addressed to:  
 
THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
LED and Planning 
Matjhabeng Municipality 
P O Box 708 
Welkom 
9460 
 
Written comments can also be directly delivered to Room 424, 1 Reinet Street Welkom; or can be mailed to: 
fransina.modisakeng@matjhabeng.co.za. 
 
Public meetings to explain the content of the Masimong Spatial Development Framework will be announced later and 
will be held during July.  
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